FREEDOM OF INFORMATION ACT 2000/ENVIRONMENTAL INFORMATION REGULATIONS 2004 
Your request for information has now been considered and the Council’s response to your questions is shown below.

You asked:
1. How many staff (as measured by full-time equivalents) do you employ to work on Equality, Diversity and Inclusion (EDI)?

The Council has a Corporate Equalities Team of 3.6 FTE

2. What was your spending on Equality, Diversity & Inclusion (EDI) for the financial year 2021/22 and what is the budget for Equality, Diversity and Inclusion (EDI) in the current financial year?

This information is not held by Leicester City Council and the Council is advising you of this as required by Section 1(1) of the Act. 
This is because the Council does not have a designated budget for Equality, Diversity and Inclusion (EDI). There are many services and activities delivered by the Council which contribute to addressing inequality and promoting inclusion and the aim is that EDI is embedded into the culture and approach of the organisation, spending is therefore not categorised specifically in relation to EDI.

3. What was your spending on Equality, Diversity & Inclusion (EDI) training for the financial year 2021/22 and what is the budget for Equality, Diversity and Inclusion (EDI) training in the current financial year?

All training is delivered in house primarily by the Corporate Equality Team. There is no designated budget for EDI training.

4. How many staff working days do you estimate were lost from regular work due to Equality, Diversity & Inclusion (EDI) training for the financial year 2021/22 and what is your estimate of staff working days that will be lost from regular work due to Equality, Diversity and Inclusion (EDI) training during the current financial year?

No working days were ‘lost’ for EDI training because such training is seen as critical to the supporting the work undertaken by employees and is done as part of working time. A total of 248 staff days have been committed to attending equality training in 2021/22 which has all been delivered in-house. No estimate can be provided for the current financial year as this information is not held and the Council is advising you of this as required by Section 1(1) of the Act.
You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, please write, explaining your grounds of appeal, to: 

Internal Review

Information Governance & Risk
Email: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk
